Mount Litera Zee School , Haridwar

Computer Examination Rescheduled for class I

Dear Parents, (For Class I Only)
This is  to inform you that class I Computer examination which is to be held on 16 Sept. (Sat) 2017 has been postponed to Sept 18 (Mon) 2017. The school will remain closed on 16 Sept (Sat) 2017 for class I (Preparatory Leave).    




Note: SMS sent at 1:14 pm.


